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I understand the need to help house less people. However, opening parks to camping is not a good
idea. For example, Tanner Spring park is designed to be self sustaining. Campers would be restricted
from using the pond, trampling plants and disturbing wildlife. Please reconsider this decision.

Testimony is presented without formatting.


